
WE APPRECIATE YOUR REFERRALS!

COOPER HURLEY INJURY LAWYERS takes great pride in helping those when they 

are hurt in car, truck, or motorcycle accidents as well as serious injury and

wrongful death cases.

Many new clients come from referrals from past clients or our trusted friends. We 

appreciate your business and referrals.

If you know someone who needs our help, tell them to give us a call.

Congratulations to Our Graduates

Congratulations to our very own graduates!

We wish you much success in your future endeavors!

To our readers- what was the best graduation advice you received?

Speaking of the Class of 2019,

Has your high school senior applied for our Distracted Driving Awareness 

Scholarship yet? Hurry Hampton Roads and Eastern Shore of Virginia graduates! Visit 

cooperhurley.com/scholarship and send us your essay on ways to stop distracted 

driving. Deadline to enter is July 31st, 2019.

Disclaimer: Content of this newsletter may not be used or reproduced without written 

permission of the author. This newsletter is not intended to replace the services of an 

attorney. No expressed or implied guarantees have been made or are made by the author 

or publisher. Information in this newsletter is for informational purposes only and is not a 

substitute for professional legal advice.
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Congratulations to Mr. Deviyon Mclean,

our most fashion forward senior, and son

to paralegal Nicole McLean.

Here is our graduating senior Michael

Mills- Billie Jo’s favorite son!

Tara’s twin, Jahaad is a proud member of

the class of 2019!

Cooper Hurley Injury Lawyers Donates

1,200 Meals to Those in Need

Debbie Hansely, Tiffany Bradshaw our Digital Marketing Assistant and Jessica Sullivan

the Director of Development for the Foodbank stopped for a picture after the event.

For the months of April and May, the Foodbank of Southeastern Virginia and the Eastern 

Shore hosts its annual Legal Food Frenzy, a donation competition amongst local law 

firms. The Cooper Hurley Injury Lawyers family is proud to announce that for the 3rd 

year in a row, we participated in this community competition. We were able to donate 

over 1,200 meals to those in need throughout Hampton Roads!

The Foodbank receives less donations in the summer months than they do the 

remainder of the year. They are always looking for businesses and individuals to 

partners with. If you are interested in fighting hunger in Hampton Roads visit

www.foodbankonline.org
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4 Vacation Tips 
You Didn’t Know You Needed

‘Tis the season! No, the other season- vacation time! As the summer heats up we know your family is looking for

some rest, relaxation, and for you to spend an extraordinary amount of money on your summer retreat. Whether

you’ll be local or halfway around the world, here are a few vacation tips you didn’t know you needed:

Set a daily budget for your trip before

you leave home. Do not get carried

away with buying souvenirs that will just

sit around and collect dust. Spend

money on the experiences that only a

vacation can offer.
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If you are traveling to exotic locations

that require vaccinations, make sure that

you book your doctor’s appointment

months in advance. It would be horrible

to plan all that wonderful vacation only

to be told that you can’t enter the

country because you do not have the

proper vaccinations.
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Summer festival season is the perfect

time to plan a vacation. Many popular

vacation destinations have summer

events that are focused around the

local events in their area. So if you are

a strawberry lover a Strawberry

Festival would be the perfect vacation

for you, and if you love Jazz, there are

plenty of great Jazz festivals to plan

your trip around.
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Do not, we repeat DO NOT eat at a restaurant

that you can get at home while you are on

vacation. Try something new. Try a new

restaurant that you have never heard of before

or a cuisine that you would never eat at home.

Here is the Maguire family on vacation at the most magical

place on earth! We hope they met Mickey and the gang.

Military Service Members: Do you suffer

from hearing loss or ringing in your ears?

3M-manufactured Combat Arms Earplugs, Version 2 (CAEv2)

Hampton Roads is home to a large population of active-duty military members

and veterans who have sacrificed everything to protect our freedoms and our country. In

the past, government officials issued active military personnel 3M-manufactured Combat

Arms Earplugs, Version 2 (CAEv2) to provide necessary noise-canceling protection from

loud explosions and heavy machinery that can cause hearing loss and tinnitus.

However, information has come to light that indicates these earplugs were ineffective. In

some cases, the negligence of earplug manufacturers may have resulted in hearing loss 

or other ear injuries.

If you or a loved one have used these earplugs in combat and suffer from hearing loss or 

Tinnitus (ringing in ears), please give our office a call at 757-455-0077.

John Cooper

SUPER LAWYER

Jim Hurley

SUPER LAWYER

John Baker

RISING STAR

Bill O'Mara

RISING STAR

Griffin O'Hanlon

RISING STAR

Congratulations!
To our Super Lawyers & Rising Stars!

Less than 5 percent of attorneys make the Super Lawyers list in Virginia and under 

2.5 percent of young lawyers are named as Super Lawyers "Rising Stars."

We are proud to have such a "super" team at our firm!

Moms of the Year

Meet Krystal and her beautiful family. She is our favorite cancer survivor

and of the Cooper Hurley Injury Lawyers moms of the year!

This year we gifted 3 deserving moms with a beautiful Mother’s Day gift package of a 

Coach purse, matching wallet & Pandora bracelet. Here is Krystal, her six children & 

husband Bryon that nominated her for the Moms of the Year Contest. Krystal chose the 

pink Coach bag and wallet because she was diagnosed with Stage 4 Breast Cancer in

November. Let's send her lots of love and support!

Here is an excerpt from Bryon’s entry:

"My wife Krystal Stanley is so deserving to win the Mother's Day Gift. She is a great wife 

to me, a dedicated mother of our six children, and an allaround just good hearted 

person."

Here We have Willie and Bernice Spivey Proudly 

Standing Next to Jim Hurley after their Settlement

“It was a good experience...I didn't really know what I was doing and they explained it to 

me very well....a big shout out to Billie Jo!!!!”

- Willie’s Google Review

Ever wonder what keeps the Cooper

Hurley Injury Lawyers team running?

Want a mug of your own? Make sure to grab one the next time you’re in the office!

We did a poll and found out we drink about 48 cups of coffee a day. A DAY! That's:

 - 240 CUPS A WEEK

 - 4,800 CUPS A MONTH

 - 57,600 CUPS A YEAR

 - 720 GALLONS A YEAR!

God bless the coffee bean. God bless America.


